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Friday, April 24, 2020 

Kimberly Stephens, Public Affairs Specialist
For Immediate Release

Kimberly.Stephens@ssa.gov
News Release
SOCIAL SECURITY


Update on Social Security Offices from Andrew Saul, Commissioner of Social Security
“Earlier this week, The White House issued national guidance regarding Opening Up America Again.  We are evaluating this information as it relates to our agency and are continuing to closely monitor the COVID-19 situation across the nation.  In fulfilling Social Security’s mission, when we reopen offices to the public, we will provide a safe environment for both the people we serve and our employees.

As we continue to develop our plans, our offices will remain closed to the public for face-to-face service, and our employees will continue to work remotely and provide services to the public.  We will provide updates moving forward and post updated information on the status of our offices, by state, at www.socialsecurity.gov/coronavirus.  Our agency will provide these updates directly, and please disregard other sources of information regarding the status of our offices.  

We will continue to provide the vital service the public relies on.  Please visit www.socialsecurity.gov/coronavirus for more information about our services during the pandemic.”

# # #
To get more Social Security news, follow the Press Office on Twitter @SSAPress.
This press release was produced and disseminated at U.S. taxpayer expense.
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